
 

 

 

To: City Council, CDA and City Manager, John Weidl  

From: Taylor Zeinert, Economic Development Director 

RE: The Acceptance of the resignation of Jeff Knight 

 

Dear Members of the Common Council and Community Development Authority, 

This letter formally acknowledges the resignation of Jeff Knight from his position on the 

Community Development Authority (CDA). 

Jeff has served on the CDA from 2010 to 2017. Jeff was reappointed to the CDA again in 2023. 

Totaling 8 years of service to the CDA and the Community at large. Jeff has been a steadfast 

member of the CDA, serving both as chair and as a general board member. His leadership and 

commitment have been crucial in shaping the economic and community landscape of 

Whitewater. From facilitating significant commercial projects, such as the development of Aldi, 

to contributing to impactful housing projects Jeff has consistently worked with the best interests 

of Whitewater at heart. 

Jeff’s passion for our city and his dedication to its growth have made him a strong member of the 

CDA. His contributions have helped advance numerous initiatives that benefit both residents and 

businesses alike. Beyond his tangible contributions, Jeff played a significant role in advancing 

initiatives that have positively impacted Whitewater’s growth and development 

We remain grateful for Jeff's years of hard work, vision, and the advocacy of Whitewater. His 

actions will continue to inspire those who serve on the CDA and within our community. 

On behalf of the City of Whitewater and the Common Council and the CDA, I extend our thanks 

to Jeff for his service and wish him all the best in his future endeavors.  

 


